
 

 

As we continue to support each other through this pandemic, on        
behalf of the school we would like to thank you for your continued    
support and for keeping yourselves and your families safe. We are  
thoroughly enjoying having increased numbers of pupils (following    

social distancing measures) in school and look forward to welcoming 
you all back in September.  

Exciting News! 

As you are already aware the school grounds have been subject to a number of     
incidents of vandalism and fly tipping. This has been extremely distressing for the school and the         

community and we would like to thank you for cooperating with us and for expressing your concerns. We 
are an outstanding school in the heart of Canterbury and we would like our local site to also reflect this. As 
a result, we are pleased to inform you that we are working very closely with the Local Authority to explore 

potential development projects which will improve the school field.  

This is great news for the school and Canterbury as we have struggled to develop the field due to health 
and safety reasons in the past, largely due to fly tipping (harmful and un harmful items), costing the school 
thousands of pounds to remove. We once again urge you to continue to support us and please report any 

such activities to the police immediately.   

We will continue to keep you updated as plans develop further. This is an exciting prospect for us all to 
look forward to.  

  

If you are experiencing any problems that you think we can help you with, our office is always open, from 
8am until 3pm—you can leave a message if there is no answer or you can email us on                            

info@hortonparkacademy.co.uk. Our website also contains useful information for you too.  

As always, we are here to support you and your child in any way possible! 

2nd July 2020 

                        Let’s Celebrate! 

Congratulations to Ayaan Raqeeb, Seher Raja and Adam Majeed for being fantastic writers. Their stories have 
been selected and published by the Young Writers Competition. We look forward to reading your stories in “The 

Adventure Zone, Words of Wonder”.  

           COVID-19:Latest Information  
We are pleased to inform you that we have an increase number of pupils attending the school and would like to 
thank our parent and carers for working with us and ensuring health and safety at all times. We would also like 

to thank the teachers for continuing to plan, teach and communicating with the children in their classes. The 
teachers have found talking to the children incredibly rewarding and we have also had positive 

feedback from the children and their families.  

Please continue to stay safe and follow Government guidance at all times. Contact us as stated 
above via telephone or email.  

 Thank you for your continued support! 


